
DO YOU THINK 
SOMEONE IS 
USING THE 
“WRONG” 
BATHROOM?

If you feel like you see someone is being harassed or made to feel unsafe 
#SpeakOut. If you can, support them by asking if they are okay and 
affirming that this is a safe space.

Harassment or violence (both physical and verbal) against trans or non-
binary people in any form is not tolerated and can be reported to the 
university or police via the SRC Advice Service: advice@src.gla.ac.uk

PLEASE DON’T:

Confront them

Stare at them

Talk about them 
to others

PLEASE DO:

Respect their right 
to privacy / space 

Let them pee 
in peace!

Respect their
gender identity 

People express their gender in many ways, and no one must 
conform to a stereotype or express their gender in a specific 
way to use a specific bathroom. An individual’s gender 
identification is nobody’s business but their own.
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Scan to be taken to the 
university’s reporting page.


